FOOTBALL CLUB - SUMMER TERM

Dear Parents of Year 1 & 2 children



Our popular after school football club will starting back on Monday 8th September and will be restricted to a <u>maximum</u> of 15 children on a first come, first served basis.

If you would like your child to participate, please could you fill out the slip below and return in a named envelope, together with £64 (cash or cheques - payable to Mr T Scott) to the Office Post-box (located on the five-bar gate) by Monday 8th September. Please do not leave envelopes in bookbags.

The dates for this term are as follows:

Monday 8th September

Monday 15th September

Monday 22nd September

Monday 6th October

Monday 13th October

Monday 20th October

Monday 3rd November

Monday 10th November

Due to light conditions, football club will end on Monday 10th November and re start after February half term.

Please note there is NO CLUB on Monday 29th September

Children should bring a change of clothes (football kit) and football boots (mile a day trainers can be used but should be kept at school at the end of the session) into school each Monday to use at club.

Mrs Fearon
×
Name of Child
I enclose £64 for Football Club (8 session between 8 th September – 10 th November)
Signed